

MAY 2025 NEWSLETTER



Important School Allocation Reminder

Parents must accept the school place allocation they've been given as soon as possible.

You will need your child's ID and your current address to complete this.



Sunny Weather Reminders

As we head into warmer days, please help us keep all children safe and comfortable by following these guidelines:



Apply suncream at home before nursery. Staff will reapply after lunch for children who stay all day.



Include an ice pack in your child's lunchbox to keep food fresh.



Send your child with a named sunhat and weather-appropriate clothing.



Pack two full sets of named spare clothes, including underwear.



No flip-flops, please—they can be a safety hazard when children are runnina.



NO PARKING in the school car park at any time.



77 Parent Consultations

We're holding parent consultations on two different weeks:



Week of May 19th – for children staying with us in September



Week of June 2nd – for children starting school in September



Book your slot with Sandra at drop-off or pick-



M Photographer Visit

A professional photographer will be visiting the nursery on May 12th.

Everyone is welcome to come along for photos!



Updated Fees

Please note: Extra hours will be charged at a revised rate of £9 per hour starting September 2025.

Thank you for your continued support!

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out—we're always happy to help.

info@dollysdaycare.com